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Kellyville Public School 
A tradition of excellence and opportunity 

 
 

18th November, 2020 
 

 
Year 3 End of Year Party Day 

 
 

 
Dear Parents and Caregivers,  
 
On Monday 14 December 2020, Year 3 will be having their end of year Party Day. Due to Covid 
restrictions, the Year 3 Party Day will take place at school. Students will participate in a retro games 
arcade and a giant inflatable obstacle course. Students will also engage in craft activities and watch a 
movie with their class. 
 
Students will arrive at school at the normal school time and will begin the activities at 9am. Students will 
need to wear full school sport uniform and bring their recess and lunch on the day.  
 
The cost for this excursion is $15.00, which includes the hire of equipment and an ice block. Payment is 
online only and due by Wednesday 2 December 2020 and no late payments will be accepted. 
 
We look forward to a fun day.  
 
 
 
Mrs Simone Burt          Mr Joal Bowman 
Assistant Principal                   Relieving Principal 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Year 3 End of Year Party Day  
 

 
I give permission for my child, _______________________________, of class _____, to participate in 

the end of year party day on the school grounds, on Monday 14th December, 2020.  

 

 

 Payment made online. Receipt number:__________________________ 

 I give permission for my child to be given an ice block. 

 

 
 
Parent/caregivers signature: ___________________________________         Date: _______________ 


